
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 12, 2005 
 

 
 
 

John Biggins 

Senior Vice President 

American City Bureau, Inc. 
33 West Higgins Road, Suite 520 
South Barrington,  IL  60010 

 
Dear John: 

 
As I reflect on the progress of our campaign, I wanted to let you know how pleased 

we have been with Lynda and American City Bureau. In particular, Lynda's 

knowledge, experience and efforts have served the Health System extremely well 

during the initial phases of the campaign. Lynda and ACB have earned the trust and 

respect of staff, board members and volunteers. 
 

Lynda works well with Nancy and the Foundation staff. She always represents KHS 

and ACB in a positive and professional manner. The efforts of ACB and specifically 

Lynda have contributed significantly to the success of the campaign. 

 
We feel fortunate to have ACB as a partner and look forward to our continued 

working relationship. 
 

Best regards, 
 

 
 

Kevin Poorten 

President & CEO 
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